
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

JANUARY 5, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Tania Hunt, Chair, at 

Financial Plus Credit Union on January 5, 2019.  In attendance were:  

Tania Hunt, Valerie Madison, Kevin Marken, Paul Sadler, Linda 

Westergaard, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

Linda brought up the one cent sales tax ballot that will be held on March 

5th.  She explained what it would be used for and that it would be audited.   

 

This year is the 125th anniversary for both Grandview Park and Union 

Park.  Linda wanted Union Park Neighborhood and Accent Neighborhood 

to do something to celebrate the anniversary for the park in each of their 

neighborhoods.   

 

Next the subject of the Free Little Libraries came up.  We need books for 

them.  Kevin will put another notice out asking for donation of books.  The 

supply is running low.   

 

Linda told us what she knew about what is happening with the old K-Mart 

on Hubbell.  Kevin said the gentleman from U-Haul wanted to attend our 

meeting on Monday but it has not been confirmed.   

 

The Resource Fair is coming up on January 26th.  Everything seems to be 

in place.  Kevin has made arrangements with In The Bag to provide lunch.  

Tania will pick up some bottled water.  Kevin talked about the signs and 

what we want ordered.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:13.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey 

Secretary/Treasurer 



 


